
Nursery Highlights – Autumn 1 

 

We have really enjoyed welcoming all our children and their families, both new and returning 

to our Westleigh family. The children have really settled in to our nursery routine and it’s nice 

to see that they are making new friends and reaffirming previous friendships. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

This half term our topic is ‘All About Me’ and the children painted 

themselves on wooden spoons by looking very closely at the 

colours we needed using a mirror. 
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We read ‘Owl Babies’ and enjoyed acting it out. 
We started self-serve snack. This promotes children’s 

independence as it is their responsibility to get their own 

snack when they are hungry. 

We enjoyed looking at the different autumn 

objects and talking about their size, shape and 

weight. 

We have looked at the story ‘Peace at Last’ and 

spoke about what Mr Bear could hear. From 

this we then went on a listening walk. This 

linked to our phonics in Phase 1. 

We have read the story ‘Brown Bear, Brown Bear What 

Do You See’ from this we went on a colour hunt and used 

our descriptive language to explain the colour and the 

name of the object that matched the colour. 
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We have read the story ‘My 5 senses’ from this we explored different objects and 

food. 

We are looking forward to our next half term, continuing to learn and grow together becoming 

more independent learners. 

We have read ‘The Colour Monster’ from this we explored feelings and colour. 


